
From: Stuart Wittenbach
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Steve Simonton; Jayme Cox
Subject: Tuesday
Date: Sunday, August 6, 2017 1:50:21 PM

Crystal and Mike
 
We will be in Artesia this Tuesday and would like to meet with you at 8:30 am to review the
Delaware River spill. Could you spare us 30 to 45 minutes at this time. We promise to be short and
concise and allow you a chance to see our actions to date.
 
Thanks and talk to you soon!
 
 
Stuart A. Wittenbach
Cimarex Energy
Director of ES&H
Office – 918-560-7257
Cell – 918-404-1084
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